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HUD’s Green Retrofit Program for Multifamily Housing (GRP) is up and running with 
tremendous participation from the affordable housing community.  HUD began accepting 
applications on June 15 and began reviewing them this week.  Assignments to PAEs are 
expected to start next week and then orders for Green Retrofit Physical Condition 
Assessments will commence a few days later.  It’s an exciting time to be greening 
affordable housing! 
 
As you by now are no doubt aware, the Green Retrofit PCA statement of work has some 
differences from the Green Initiative PCA statement of work.  And we also have new 
PCA providers and energy auditors providing their services.  HUD has scheduled a 
webinar for Thursday, July 9th, from 2:30-5:00pm Eastern Time.  Please plan to join that 
event. 
 
More information will be forthcoming in the coming week.  In the meantime, please 
familiarize yourself with the Green Retrofit PCA statement of work, including the new 
Attachment D that the GRPCA provider completes and submits in an EXCEL 2007 
macro-enabled file (.xlsm).  We will achieve a better outcome from our July 9th webinar 
if you are fully informed as to the requirements in the statement of work and have your 
questions ready for discussion.  To this email, the following three files are attached: 
 

 GRPCA Statement of Work and Contractor’s Qualifications 
 Attachments A, B, C, E, F, and G (all attachments except D) 
 Attachment D (EXCEL 2007 macro-enabled file) 

 
These files are also available for download through the ‘Green Retrofit Program’ link at 
OAHP’s Resource Desk (www.oahp.net).  
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